
 

 
 

 

Head Teacher: Gary Wallis-Clarke MA in Education BA (Hons) NPQH 
West Jesmond Primary School, Tankerville Terrace,  
Newcastle upon Tyne   NE2 3AJ 
T: (0191)2810000   E: office@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk     
W: www.westjesmondprimary.org.uk 

 

4 October 2019 
 
To All Parents 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We have been asked to send this letter to you in light of a possible resolution to the issue of the UK leaving 
the European Union.  
 
As you may know, most families who are from countries within the EU need to apply for settled status. This 
should be done as soon as possible to ensure settled status is confirmed and both Riverside Community 
Health Project and the Children’s Society are supporting families to apply.  
  
We would like to encourage our families (if applicable) to apply on-time so they are granted settled status 
and are able to remain in the country after Brexit. Please see the link below for information on how to apply: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/settled-status-eu-citizens-families/applying-for-settled-status 
 
Riverside have offered to support families if needed; if you would like help, please contact the school office. 
  
For further assistance, the Contact details for both services are: 
  
The Children’s Society 
First Floor 
Provincial House 
148-152 Northumberland Street 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE1 7DQ 
Tel: 0191 5625037 
  
Riverside Community Health Project 
Carnegie Building 
Atkinson Road 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE4 8XS 
Tel: 0191 226 0754 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
G Wallis-Clarke 
Head Teacher 
  

https://www.gov.uk/settled-status-eu-citizens-families/applying-for-settled-status

